HARWORTH CHURCH OF ENGLAND ACADEMY
Friday 4th March 2022World Book Day Brilliance!
What a fantastic World Book Day! As we focus on reading we enjoyed a celebratory day for books. Our Rainbow Reading Challenge has now started and the School Parliament held a vote yesterday to decide the prize for achieving Red on the last week of term. – They voted for a pack of sweets and a certificate! 
It was great to start coffee mornings again yesterday. These will be held now on the second Thursday of every half term, so the next one will be after Easter – Thursday 28th April. 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support, 
Kerrie 
 


 Attendance for the week beginning 28th February                              
 EYFS 98% 
 Elf Owls 97%
 Snowy Owls 96%
 Barn Owls  98%
 Tawny Owls 98%
 Eagle Owls  97%
[bookmark: _GoBack] Wise Owls 99%
We will be having an Attendance Award certificate for all children who achieve 100% attendance during the half 
term up to Easter. 
  -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Our school is supporting the Eat Them to Defeat Them campaign to encourage children to eat more vegetables. It’s award-winning and proven to make eating vegetables more fun. The campaign has been created by Veg Power in partnership with ITV, Channel 4 and Sky and is well-supported by celebrities and chefs.
Each child will be given a loyalty card and each week it will be marked off when your child has taste tested that week’s vegetable. To find out more and for great recipes, and expert tips please go to EatThemToDefeatThem.com
 
[image: ]

Red Nose Day – Friday 18th March – Children can come to school in non-uniform.
Parent Drop in - Parents are invited to ‘drop in’ to school on Monday 28th March at any time between 3pm and 5pm to look at your children’s work and have an informal chat with your child’s teacher.
We break for Easter on Friday 1st April. We return to school on Tuesday 19th April. We break for May half term on Friday 27th May. We return to school on Monday 6th June. We break for the summer on Friday 22nd July. Mo
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